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***PUBLIC STATEMENT***  
  

Statement of Lt. Governor Gray on Marcelle Leahy  
  

Montpelier, Vt. —This afternoon, Lt. Governor Gray released the following statement in 
response to Marcelle Leahy’s treatment for Chronic Lymphocytic Leukemia: 
  
“I join Vermonters across the state in sending strength and support to Marcelle Leahy. As a retired 
nurse, cancer survivor and advocate for cancer prevention programs, Marcelle is a true fighter and 
exemplifies what it means to be truly kind and compassionate. My thoughts and well wishes are 
with Marcelle, Senator Leahy and the entire Leahy family.” 
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